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To, Markham Municipal counselor and Mayor,

We parents of children attending Donald Cousens Public School have come together and signed a
petition to request the Municipal to allow pickup and drop off children on the school side of Fred
Mclaren blvd only.

Currently, there is a no parking sign on Fred Mclaren that prevents us parents to park cars and allow our
children to safely reach the Donald Cousens Public School with our supervision. We would like to make
sure our children reach the school before we drive off. The sign indicates no parking.

We are requesting that the no parking sign be removed or changed to allow parents to drop off and
pickup children during school hours including the lunch time. There is an entrance on the school fence
there that allows children to exit safely away from the Mingay main street traffic and it is on the Fred
Mclaren side of the school. Fred MclLaren Blvd is not a main busy street. As parents we would like to
make sure our children reach the school safely before drive off.

The attached signed Petition indicates that muitiple parents would like the No Parking sign on Fred
Mclaren be removed or changed to allow drop of and pickup of children on the school side of Fred
Mclaren Bivd.

Thanks for consideration

Parents of Donald Cousens Public School

Ps: See next page for signatures.
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